
 

COMMUNIQUE 25-2024 
REMINDER: ARBOR DAY DONATIONS 

This is a friendly reminder about our upcoming Arbor Day celebration on 7 September 
2024. We are excited about our tree and shrub planting event and look forward to making 
our village greener and more beautiful. Your participation and support are crucial to the 
success of this event.  

How you can contribute: 

Donation Details (to be made by Friday 16 August 2024): 
 

• Cash Contributions: Please give your cash contribution to Cecil Fann, Unit 76 
• Bank Transfers: If you prefer to make a bank transfer, please pay your contribution 

into the ResCom account: 
o Bank Name: FNB 
o Account Name: Evergreen Broadacres ResCom 
o Account Number: 62847606037 
o Reference: Unit Number, Arbor (for example, #68, Arbor) 

 
Every contribution, no matter how small, will make a difference.  
 
We are still looking for volunteers to help with planting on Arbor Day. If you would like to 
participate, please email your name to Hennie du Preez at hennie@leobeck.co.za or 
WhatsApp/SMS it to 083 325 302. 
 
Thank you to everyone who has already donated.  Your support is crucial to making this event 
a success. 
 
Let’s come together as a community to celebrate Arbor Day and make a positive impact on 
our environment. 

 

 
Best 
 

David Presbury 
Chairman 

 


	David Presbury

